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Gdańsk, November 22, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.69.2023.AŁ 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 69/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1478 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

The "ICE SWIMMING BYDGOSZCZ FESTIVAL" event on the water will take place on November 25, 2023 from 

7:00 am to 4:30 pm.  The venue for the event will be the section of the Vistula-Oder waterway from km 

11+900 (the Jan Kiepura footbridge) to km 12+250 (the Solidarity bridges).  

 

Navigation regulations will be observed during the event. The venue will be marked with A.1 navigational signs 

at least 50 m from the outer boundary of the area of the event, while B.8 signs will be positioned at least 50 m 

from the A.1 sign. Next to the B.8 sign will be the C.4 sign, on whose white field the relevant inscription with 

the wording "THE LANE IS CLOSED" will be placed and below it, in consecutive lines, will be the inscription with 

the wording "PLANNED OPENING FROM ....". 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations. 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are posted on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 

https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/

